

RECEIVED COUNTY OF BRANT corporate Services Department

April 12, 2021

David Bailey Mayor, County of Brant County of Brant Corporate Services - Finance Division 26 Park Avenue P.O. Box 249 Burford, Ontario **NOE 1A0** 

Dear Mayor Bailey,

Thank you and the County of Brant for the very generous donation to the Paris Port Dover Pipe Band in the amount of \$10,000.00 (Ten Thousand Dollars) made on April 6, 2021. Your contribution is greatly appreciated.

This financial support helps the band to continue in its mission to help youth in their continual learning of bagpipes and drums within the organization, as well as providing team building and character building skills that will serve them well in their lives within the band and within their communities.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Little, Board Director Paris Port Dover Pipe Band

Kathlein hittle

Charitable #823492145 RR 0001